
PTO General Meeting 
Wednesday 
January 18, 2017 
 
Board Members 
Present 

Denise Forest, Yvette White, Lainie Dalby, Lori Tinari and Kristi Daly 

Call to Order 10:00 am 

Presentation by 
Lindsay Smith on 
District Technology 

Lindsay Smith is Supervisor of Technology for the District.  The 
District is adopting a national strategic plan for Technology called 
“Future Ready”. 
Future Ready is 
- A roadmap to prepare students for college, career and 

citizenship 
- A dashboard for planning and implementing a plan for digital 

learning 
A district leadership planning team has been formed that 
represents various levels of schools, administration and 
community. They have completed initial self-assessments, started 
student assessments, and have begun to rollout assessments to the 
community.  After analyzing assessment results, they will create an 
action plan and share out to the greater community. 

Approval of Minutes Minutes approved. 1st – Anne Piotrowski, 2nd – Yvette White. 

Vote on funds for Rock 
Wall 

Vote to approve moving money from the PTO’s virtual field trip 
account to the Rock Wall budget.  Virtual Field Trip costs have gone 
down and have been accounted for in the school’s fiscal budget.  
Vote approved. 

Update on Fall 
Fundraising Events 

Fall Book Fair $2477 
KidStuff Coupon Books $1925 
Fall Fest $8379 
Bingo Night $774 
Secret Shoppe $1065 
Box Tops $675 
Fall events were profitable, extremely successful, and fun! 

Family Fun and Fitness 
Night 

Scheduled for February 3rd.  Mr. Rosica and Mr. Durie are planning.  
Entrance “fee” will be a new or gently used book for donation. 

Spirit Day February 13th – “Black Out” or Wear an Animal Print Day.  Amazing 
Animal presentation. 

BINGO Night February 24th.  DeeDee Snyder is chairing this event.  Lucky Theme.  

Spring Book Fair March 13-17th.  Anne Piotrowski and Michele Rumbas are planning 
a Happy Camper theme. 

Sweet Pea Fundraiser April 27th.  School-wide event.   

Harlem Wizards June 5th.  More information coming, including an assembly in the 
Spring to get the kids excited. 

Volunteers Looking for volunteers for Co-President and Treasurer, as well as 
several Committee Chairs. 
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Treasurer Report See attached. 

Principal Update Staff Updates 

 Mrs. Thompson from Autistic Support had her baby boy. 
Engineer Expo 

 Mrs. Doherty held the 2nd annual event. 

 Over 100 entries by 1 or more students involved. 
Art Expo 

 Scheduled for April 26th 
Science Fair 

 Scheduled for the end of May 
Grade Level Updates 

Meeting Adjourned 11: 15 am 

Minutes respectfully prepared by Kristi Daly, PTO Secretary. 


